
Saltash Town Council given update on youth work provision from Livewire in 
Saltash 

 

Saltash Town Council were pleased to receive an update from Livewire at the Full Town 
Council meeting held on Thursday 7 November 2024. 

Andy Rance from Livewire presented the fantastic work the charity provides for young 
people of the town.  Members were also shown a film to promote their work.  

The Town Council continues to support youth work in the town through the Professional 
Youth Work tender process.  Livewire were awarded a total of £29,534.50 in 2024/25. 

The Mayor of Saltash Councillor Julia Peggs said, “The Town Council are proud to support 
young people through the youth grant and it was fantastic to hear how Livewire are 
supporting our young residents.” 


